IGF MAG Working Group on Workshop Process (WG-WP) 2025

Working Group Facilitator:

Lito Ibarra (MAG Member)

Purpose of the Working Group

The purpose of the Working Group on Workshop Process is to support the process of reviewing
and evaluating workshop proposals forms, procedures and guidelines for the annual internet
governance forum.

Objectives

Review the workshop proposal form that will be used by the IGF community to apply for
workshops.

Review the workshop evaluation criteria to be used by the MAG for evaluation.

Guide the MAG through the evaluation process.

Proposed timeline

February 5-7: Presentation and planning of discussion and approval of the updated Workshop
Proposal form 2025, General Guidance for Evaluation 2025, IGF 2025 Workshops Manual, and
IGF 2025 Workshop Evaluation form.

2025 Note: In the Workshop Proposal form, the relationship between the Workshop proposal
and the interessesional works may be modified, according to the analysis of the 2024 behavior.
See separate document “Analysis of responses to question about relation to IGF intersessional
work IGF 2024”.

After the 2025 IGF:
The WG will continue its work, discussing potential improvements and enhancements of the
integral process, in preparation for IGF 2026.



